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15 March 2013
Torsten Nenzen

torsten@nenzen.net

Dear Torsten Nenzen,

Based on advise from a Pastor from of a church you recently visited in Melbourne and
where you caused a commotion, and by scanning the documents that you have posted on
the internet detailing the fact that you have been deported or refused entry in various
countries, and the many churches from around the world who have “excommunicated” you,
I will like to inform you that:

1. You are not welcome to attend any meetings of Beit HaMashiach Messianic
Congregation at 206 Bambra Road, Caulfield South, Victoria, Australia.

2. Should you attempt to attend any services at the above address, you will be
considered trespassing on private property, the Police will be called and you’ll be
asked to leave.

Lawrence Hirsch

“Building a Messianic Community of Jews and Gentiles who are a Living Testimony for
Messiah Yeshua”

PO Box Box 304 Caulfield South 3162 Vic Australia



